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On November 30th, the Collaboration Agreement with the Office of the Republic's Attorney General was 
signed. In the presence of Yamila Peña Ojeda, Attorney General of the Republic of Cuba, Pablo Julio Pla 
Feria, General Director of Joven Club; the Extended Board of Directors and the rest of the provinces 
connected by videoconference.
During the meeting, the challenges for the new period 2021-2023 in terms of computerization and the work 
within the alliances established between the entities were laid out.
As part of this new update, both entities committed themselves to incorporate editions and folding 
newsletters that are published in the rest of the provinces on issues of social impact on the Mochila Cultural 
Product, as well as feedback within the communication channels. As a special moment, the work being 
undertaken in several provinces such as: Villa Clara, Artemisa, Cienfuegos and Holguín in the creation of 
articles on the history of the Attorney General's Office in EcuRed and the development of various 
community projects was praised.
After signing the agreement's update, a tour around the Central Palace of Computer Science took place, 
where the novelties and creativity that prevails in the facilities could be appreciated.
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